
Dear ESQ  Family/Guardian, 
 
We know that many of our students do not have access to technology to work on school work at 
home at this time.  In order to support your child’s remote learning, School District 61 and 
Esquimalt High School is able to provide a device (a Chromebook) for their use. Please be aware 
of the following: 

 The device you are borrowing is a loan. This device must be returned once our current 
learning situation changes or by June 25, 2020 – whichever comes first.  

 This device is for learning purposes and the same expectations that we have in the 
classroom and school exist. Students are expected to be safe and ethical digital citizens. 
Please refer to the Student Acceptable Use of Digital Technology Regulation 1300.3 on 
the District website for further details.   

 Please take care of this device. The cost of loss or damage may be the responsibility of 
the user/family.  

 If you find that the device is not working properly, please call the school to arrange a time 
to drop  off the device and pick-up a replacement.  

 
Students can come to pick up a device at the following times at the school: 
 
Thursday April 16th from 11am-1pm 
Friday April 17th from 8:30am-1pm. 
 
Students can come to the front doors of the school where they will wait in a physically distanced 
line and a staff member will sign out a device to them. More pick up times may be available next 
week if needed. Please respond to this email to confirm your child DOES need to borrow a device. 
 
Thank you so much for your ongoing support. 
 
Tina 
 
 
Tina Pierik 
Principal, École Secondaire Esquimalt High School 
Greater Victoria School District No. 61 
Ph: 250-382-9226 
Cell/Fax/Home: 250-893-2131 

www.sd61.bc.ca |   @sd61schools 
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